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Year 12 Pastoral Evening – Wednesday, September 21st                                                                                                                                                                               
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

I’m very pleased that your son/daughter has decided to return to our Sixth Form at 
Bryn Tawe. I can assure you that our Sixth Form students will continue to receive a 
first class education, a high standard of care and an array of opportunities, whilst 
developing valuable skills and nurturing a sense of independence. 
 
We are eager to continue working in partnership with you in ensuring the best for our 
students. Therefore, we invite you to an evening especially for parents and 
guardians of our Sixth Form students on Wednesday, September 21st at 6:00 
p.m. in the School Hall (Neuadd Cilfwnwr). The aim of the evening is to share 
information about the plans for the year, the school’s expectations, your 
son’s/daughter’s timetable and to outline important aspects of life in the Sixth Form.  
 
The evening will also be an opportunity for you to meet with your son’s/daughter’s 
Personal Tutor and resolve any queries that you may have regarding the Sixth Form. 
 
I encourage you to attend the meeting and look forward to meeting you at the start of 
this exciting academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 

 

Mr Ben Davies 
(Head of Sixth Form) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ygg.bryntawe@swansea-edunet.gov.uk
http://www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.ebbwfawr.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/06/wru_school_logo.png&imgrefurl=http://www.ebbwfawr.co.uk/centre-of-rugby-excellence-launched-at-ebbw-fawr/&h=182&w=187&tbnid=tViyyjmFAp09iM:&zoom=1&docid=DGkO1BiVAIwbpM&hl=en&ei=RsyfVZicCcqX7QbbqY14&tbm=isch&ved=0CHAQMyhGMEY
http://www.arts.wales/3997.file.dld


 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Ysgol Gyfun Gymraeg Bryn Tawe 

Heol Gwyrosydd, Penlan, Abertawe SA5 7BU                         
Ffôn 01792 560600  

Ebost: ygg.bryntawe@swansea-edunet.gov.uk 
www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk 

Pennaeth : Mr Simon Davies 

 

mailto:ygg.bryntawe@swansea-edunet.gov.uk
http://www.bryntawe.swansea.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.ebbwfawr.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/06/wru_school_logo.png&imgrefurl=http://www.ebbwfawr.co.uk/centre-of-rugby-excellence-launched-at-ebbw-fawr/&h=182&w=187&tbnid=tViyyjmFAp09iM:&zoom=1&docid=DGkO1BiVAIwbpM&hl=en&ei=RsyfVZicCcqX7QbbqY14&tbm=isch&ved=0CHAQMyhGMEY
http://www.arts.wales/3997.file.dld

